
Announcement 

Faculty of Environment and Resource Studies, Mahidol University 

Qualified Applicant for Examination and Interview for the Position of Foreign Expert 

According to the recruitment announcement of the Faculty of Environment and 

Resource Studies, Mahidol University, dated March 8, 2024, regarding applications for vacancies 

in the position of Foreign Expert, the period of which is now closed. The Faculty of 

Environment and Resource Studies would like to announce the name of candidate who has 

been deemed eligible for the examination and interview process: 

No. 	 Name - Surname 

1 
	

Ms. Shreema Rana 

Announced on  I 1  April 2024 

(Associate Professor Dr Kitikorn Charmondusit) 

Dean 

Faculty of Environment and Resource Studies, 

Mahidol University 


